
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
August 01, 2019 
 
No Wake Restrictions ​LIFTED​ on​ Cannon, Wells and 

Shields Lakes 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, we have now lifted the Emergency No Wake Restriction on Cannon, 
Wells and Shields Lakes as well.  The No Wake Restrictions will remain on the following lakes:  
Horseshoe Lake and Sakatah Lake​.    We will continue to monitor the lake levels on these 
lakes this week in hopes that we can remove the restrictions in the near future.  
 
The water levels on these lakes have decreased to a level we are comfortable with for 
recreational watercraft.  We thank everyone for their cooperation and patience.  Please remember 
to always wear your PFD’s when boating and be cautious to debris in and around our lakes, 
rivers and waterways.  Stay safe!  
 
 

 
 

 
 
CONTACTS: 
Troy Dunn, Rice County Sheriff, (507) 334-4391 
Jesse Thomas, Chief Deputy (507) 332-6027 
 


